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Dear «Greeting»,   
 
Yes, these pictures tell the story.  I am moving!  My condo is sold and my belongings are in 
storage.  After I moved to New Hampshire in ‘03, our regional headquarters later moved to 
downtown Boston and my team located closer into the city in a town called Reading; now I will 
be able to join them.   
 
Living in NH was wonderful – especially being only 15 minutes from the ocean.    Stay tuned 
for an updated address in the time to come.  In the meantime, please pray for me during the 
transition and relocation.   
 
With summer upon us, I can’t help but think about my nine summers in Wildwood on our 
summer project there.  Since I went to France, the project is continuing under new leadership.  
The other night I had a long conversation with one of our Wildwood alumni who is completing 
her second year serving the Lord in a closed country.  It was such a joy to hear how God has 
used her and others there.  For example, there are two people groups in that area that 
previously had no known Christians among them – one of those groups now has ten and the 
other has three.  God is continuing to fulfill His great mission in the world!!  What a privilege it is 
to be a part of it!   
 
As we talked I couldn’t help but remember our conversation walking along the beach the last 
week of project in ‘06.  She had plans to go on to graduate school but was open to consider 
working with us – at least for two years.  We talked about all of the issues, the pros and cons, 
we prayed together then and also throughout her senior year.  I know she has no regrets with 
her choice to serve with us.   
 
The ministry I have (and you with me!) makes such a difference in people having a chance to 
know Jesus.  Thank you for faithfully praying for me and your financial support of my ministry.    
 
This summer I will spend part of July at our biannual staff conference in Colorado, take my sixth 
seminary course (Christian Ethics) at Gordon Conwell Theological Seminary, continue as director 
of leadership development, and meet with potential ministry partners.  So as you can imagine, it 
will be very full.  Please pray for me to walk deeply with Jesus in it all.   
 
       Encouraged by God’s work, 
 
 
  

  

 

My friend Lori who is graciously letting me live 
with her while I find a new home 

 


